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Message from the President

Dear members of the Lancaster Curling Club,

I am honored to serve as the new president of our esteemed club

and am delighted to welcome our new and returning board

members for the 2024/2025 season. Each of them brings a

wealth of experience, dedication, and enthusiasm that will

undoubtedly contribute to the continued success of our club.

I look forward to an exciting season ahead, filled with great

games, camaraderie, and continued success. Our community's

dedication and passion for curling make this club truly special,

and I am committed to supporting and enhancing our shared

experience. Together, let's uphold our traditions of

sportsmanship and community while embracing new

opportunities for growth and improvement.

With the leadership of our new board and your support, we

anticipate a season filled with memorable moments and

achievements on and off the ice. I am eager to work with all of

you to ensure that our club remains a welcoming and vibrant

place for curlers of all levels.

BonSpiel!

Nigel Carlisle

President, Lancaster Curling Club

Upcoming Dates

July 1st - Street Curling at
Smithfield Park - Lancaster
Ontario - Optimist Club
Canada Day Celebration @
2:00 - 6:00 pm

August 10th - 11th -
Williamstown Fair - Perch
Roll Sales

August 14th @ 6:30 pm -
Regular Scheduled Board
Meeting

September 13th - Murder
Mystery Dinner

September 27th @ 7:00 pm
- Wine & Cheese

Member Survey

We need your help! Please
take a moment to complete
the membership survey so
we can better serve our
members in the upcoming
year.

July is a busy month behind
the scenes as the board
starts the planning process
for the upcoming year. This
survey assists us in meeting
the needs of the membership.

Membership Survey



A Look to the Future

2024/2025 Board Members

President - Nigel Carlisle
Past President - Liz McCormick
Vice President - Alain Bellefeuille
Treasurer - Heidi Gauthier
Secretary - Merina Mrzena

Director of Membership & Curling Development -
Leanne Dumoulin
Director of Operations - Shannon Rolin
Director of Online Presence - Oleg Rumiancv
Director of Food and Beverage - Linda Sinfield
Director of Advertising & Fundraising - Lynne
Hurtubise
Director of Curling - Aris Jiujias

August 9th, 10th &

11th

Come and support the Lancaster &

District Curling Club through our

Annual Perch Roll Fundraiser at the

Meeting Place.

An email will be coming out soon

looking for donations and

volunteers.

Please let Lynne know if you & friends or family wanted to participate in our
2nd annual golf fun day on TENTATIVELY NOW on SEPTEMBER 15th , 1pm
@ Heritage Golf Course. Shotgun start with a steak dinner for $125. Come
and join us. apoirierlhurtubise@sympatico.ca.

Wine & Art Appreciation Night

Our first ever Wine & Art Appreciation Night, held at
the club on Sunday, June 23rd, was such a lovely
evening! Our guest sommelier, Yohann, was the
perfect host, educating us on the history & nuances
of eight different wine selections, ranging from a
sassy sparkling white to a full-bodied California
cabernet. Linda Sinfield, our chef extraordinaire,

prepared exquisite food pairings to complement each of the wines (and outdid
herself with the cod cakes and duck confit)!

A very special part of the evening was seeing all of
the amazing talent on display: quilts, paintings,
poems, drawings, hooked rugs…and poetry! Our
guests had the pleasure of viewing the artistic side of
our curling family and were treated to two poetry
recitations from our funny & talented Marion
Newman.

Thanks to all who came out to the event and to
everyone who volunteered and made the night so special. A special thanks to
Maggie Doonan for helping in the kitchen; James & Leanne for bartending; Rick
Rolin, Kilian McCormick & Patti McLeod for helping with the set-up; and Gary
Sklivas for his help with the clean-up.

Liz & Shannon




